
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title/Position]  

[Hospital/Clinic Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to discuss my ongoing 

treatment for tuberculosis and the concerning side effects I have been 

experiencing.  

Since starting my treatment on [start date], I have noticed several side 

effects, including [list side effects, e.g., nausea, fatigue, dizziness]. 

These symptoms have been [briefly describe how these side effects affect 

your daily life].  

I understand that some side effects are to be expected during TB 

treatment; however, I would appreciate your guidance on managing these 

issues. Specifically, I would like to discuss [mention specific concerns 

or questions you have].  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your 

advice on how to proceed.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


